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June 15, 2020  
 
Board Memo 040-2020: New USPS Postmaster General Louis DeJoy Gives 
Video Message  
 
Executive Board,  
 
Postmaster General DeJoy released a video this morning speaking on his plans for 
USPS during his tenure as the new Postmaster General. Please share this link with 
your membership:  
 
https://link.usps.com/2020/06/15/trajectory-for-success/. 
  
This Board Memo will be posted on the Bulletin Board of the NAPS website, 
www.naps.org. 
 
Thank you and continue to stay and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 

 


